
Tuesday, September 20, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
 
Students 
Reminder to all students:  Your tardies or cuts are being monitored on daily basis.  If you are assigned a 
Thursday or Saturday School you must comply or you will be reassigned one time.  If you do not attend after 
being re-assigned you will receive one day In-house Suspension.  If you have any questions see Mr. Chavero. 
 
Seniors!  Be sure and register for your SAT’s and/or ACT’s.  Fresno State and all CSU’s require that you take 
the test and send your scores to the colleges that you are applying to. 
 
Hanford FFA Casino Night meeting is tonight at 6:30 p.m. at Sierra Pacific High School Cafeteria.  Please 
come early to sign in and receive your play money. 
 
Attention All Hanford FFA Students.  There is a Relay-4-Life meeting today at lunch in Ms. Pimentel’s Rm. 
653.  Please get your lunch as quickly as possible as the meeting will start promptly at 12:45 p.m.  Information 
about turning in money, decorations, and kids’ camp will be announced.  Please plan on attending. 
 
Attn:  CSF members.  Come to the first CSF meeting of the year on Wednesday, September 21st to meet your 
new officers.  Learn about the new eligibility/application process and to hear about the year ahead.   Bring $3 
for lunch!! 
 
KEY CLUB has come to HHS!  If you are interested in college scholarships, leadership development and 
community service then Key Club is for you!  Key Club is an international student-led organization sponsored 
by our local Kiwanis.  Come see Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information and application.  There will be an 
informational meeting at break on Wednesday, 9/21 in Rm. 257.  There are many activities coming up soon 
including the Fall Rally at Magic Mountain! 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Every is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Thursday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcome to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza 
and water. 
 
All students interested in MESA please see Macedo in Rm. 301 at snack or lunch. 
 
All students interested in joining Chess Club come to Rm. 301 at snack or lunch to sign up. 
 

Courage 
“Courage is the ladder on which all the other virtues mount.” – Clare 
Booth Luce 
 

Formulate – Create 
 
 


